
Update for Pewsey Area Board 

 

 

 

Update from 
 

Charlton St Peter & Wilsford Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

3rd November 2014 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Friends of the Ridgeway are promoting Great Stones Way; they are placing way- marks 
and ‘GSW’ signs on Council and private property, without permission; a book has been 
published actively promoting GSW as a “a new, 36.5 mile walking route”, which 
suggests that  the path has been opened with approval from all parties and the publicity 
includes such statements as: “Stage 1 Coate Water to Barbury Castle – the official 
start”. 
 

This is unacceptable for FoTR to keep carrying on regardless of the views of the 
Parishes to the North of A342 and Wiltshire Council. 
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